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To whom it may concern,  

 

I strongly support this bill to allow Side by side owners to permit their machines on 

the road. Many of our local agricultural towns and farms have these machines. In our 

small communities having an extra “vehicle” in a family without having to add another 

cost would be really helpful in our current economy. Myself included have been 

without a vehicle due to repairs before for months, or experienced inclement weather, 

or a family emergency. If I were able to drive my side by side would have been more 

practical and helpful. Other States allow these machines on the road and have no 

issue. I don’t see why machines that cost more some cars on the road, and are safer 

than other road legal vehicles are not allowed. Thank you for your time to hear my 

opinion.  

 

-Alanna Schmid Martin 

 


